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Master Planning Committee Meeting 

March 29, 2007 
Notes

  



 
Luke mentioned the subdivision plan for the McGoffin property that is on the 
north side of Yankovich Road. The preliminary review of the plat plan by the 
Platting Board was postponed until the university can have a chance to review the 
plan and put together comments. There are several issues that have been 
identified so far, including water drainage on to the northern part of the North 
Campus, traffic increases on the trail system, proximity to LARS, and the 
placement of the bike path. Kristy Sherman of SW Land Management is drafting a 
response. 
 
A longer ski season is anticipated this year due to the extended cold weather. 
 
The winter walking trails have been somewhat implemented, but more work 
remains to be done in anticipation of next winter season. 
No action has been forthcoming yet on a meeting with the stakeholders relative 
to moving the bike path behind the farm.






